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I oppose this. 

I raise sheep and poultry that feed friends and family.  It's expensive to humanly 

raised livestock.  I many only sell a few lambs a year. Government dosent need more 

of my money as I'm just trying to offer small family raised stock, not mass production 

where livestock may have less qualify of life. 

I also show dogs, support rescues and every couple years raise a litter of puppies. I 

dont make a living,  it's a passion or hobby not an income source. This is a poorly 

written legislation that also punish those live in our more rural communities.  


